
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term, Year 6 have been working on a project called ‘Make £5 Grow’. This project has provided our 
pupils with the opportunity to develop their own small businesses, starting with just £5. It has given them 
an insight into how business works and helped them build skills for the future such as team-work, problem 
solving, leadership and money management.  
 
We are very excited to announce that we will be sharing this experience with the rest of the school. On 
Monday 10th July, from 1:00pm-4:00pm, our Year 6 pupils will be hosting an event on the top playground 
where the rest of the school can come and engage with the different products and experiences our Year 6 
pupils have developed. Parents/Carers are welcome to join at school pick up time. 
 

 There will be 10 stalls with various products and experiences on offer: 

• Face Painting  

• Handmade Bookmarks 

• Homemade Lemonade  

• Milkshakes 

• Hair Dressing and Temporary Tattoos  

• Stocks 

• Homemade Fudge 

• Snow Cones / Slush Puppies 

• Can Alley 

• Laugh or Bath 

The cost of games and products on offer vary from 50p-£1.50 so we are asking that if you would like your 
child/children to participate in any of the activities listed above or purchase any of the products, you send 
them in with some money (no more than £3) on this day. All profits made from this project will go 
towards Year 6’s Prom at the end of the year.   
 
Please could you let your child’s class teacher know if you do not want your child to participate in / 
purchase from any of the stalls mentioned above. 
 
Many thanks, 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 


